From: Biz Lerisse <lerisse.emailservie@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 5, 2024 at 9:42 AM

Subject: Youth Camp

Dear Friends and Loyal Supporters:

Would you please do us the honor of praying for our youth camp that is coming up next week?
We are expecting 150 campers, the most we have ever had.

Please pray for safety as they travel to camp. We have ten different ministries represented this
year. We have a group of eleven coming all the way from our son’s college in Indiana to help.

Please pray for spiritual growth among the youth, which is the primary purpose of having the
camp. Pray for good Godly decisions to be made in the hearts of the youth that will last a lifetime.
Also for salvation if there are any unsaved among the group.

Finally, please pray for sufficient finances to cover all the cost of the camp. We are, so far, coming
up a bit short in this area. We know God can provide in amazing ways, so we are not worried.

Thank you, dear friends. We know we can count on you to beseech our Heavenly Father on these
very important matters.

All For His Glory,
Biz and Erica Lerisse
Missionaries on the Island of Hispaniola



